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Thank you for contacting me about the Animal Welfare (Kept Animals) Bill.   

  

The UK has a long history of leading the way on animal welfare. I know that ministers are 

committed to improving our world-leading standards through a series of ambitious reforms, as 

outlined in the Action Plan for Animal Welfare. In addition, the Animal Welfare (Kept Animals) 

Bill will bring in some of the world’s strongest protections for pets, livestock and kept wild 

animals.   

  

The Animal Welfare (Kept Animals) Bill has been carried over into the new parliamentary session 

and will return to the House as soon as parliamentary time allows.  

  

I look forward to supporting the Bill as it makes its way through Parliament.   

 

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP 

MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY 


